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RE Official information request WCDHB 9192 
 
We refer to your email dated 2 August 2018 to Department of Internal Affairs which they subsequently 
transferred to West Coast DHB on 9 August 2018 requesting the following information under the 
Official Information.  I note your request was clarified by phone on 15 August 2018 as being for all 
revenue received from parking i.e. both public and staff:  Specifically: 
 

 Please supply information on car parking income received from all District Health Boards from 

January 2018 to date.  

No revenue is, nor has ever been, derived by West Coast DHB from any ‘public’ or ‘staff’ car parking 
charges at any of our hospitals or other health facilities. 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the West 

Coast DHB website ten working days after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

 
 




